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Taking an exam that is Faculty proctored using Teams, Skype for Business or Meet Me

Prior to attempting this sort of exam, a student should have the permission of the

instructor to do so. Once this permission is given, the student will receive a meeting invite

or be advised to join a meeting via a link that is listed in the test section of a course. A

student should ensure that a working webcam is available be it embedded or a USB

webcam that has been purchased (these can be purchased at most major retailers at

reasonable prices). It is advised that students test their web cameras out prior to the day

of the exam. 


